
 
 
 

 

 Please remember to view the school calendar/website for further information 

 
Our Catholic Mission  
Father Anthony will be coming into school to say 
Mass for Year 6 children on Friday 17th July at 11am.  
Year 6 children who are not in school on this day will 
be able to join in via Google Meet - they will receive 
an invite from Miss Teague. 

Class pupil numbers 
If you know anyone who is in need of a school place 
for their child/ren from September 2020, we have 
spaces in Y1/Y3/Y4/Y6.  We anticipate these places 
will be filled quickly so would encourage mid-year 
applications to be submitted as soon as possible.  
Further information can be found on the school 
website. 

September Re-opening 
Following the release of government guidance for 
schools to fully reopen in September on 2nd July, we 
have begun to make plans to ensure that all our 
children can return safely.  We are currently working 
on our risk assessment and this will be published on 
our website before the end of the Summer Term. We 
cannot wait to have all of our wonderful children 
back with us! You will be receiving a ‘welcome to the 
new school year’ letter next week with further 
details, including arrangements for your child’s new 
start time and end times. 

Badgers Wraparound Care 
We are pleased to inform you that following 
discussions with Humptys we are able to offer before 
and after school care from September.  Please see 
the school website for more information. 

Uniform 
Government guidance has advised that schools are to 
return to their usual uniform policies from 
September. Please refer to our uniform policy on the 
school website.  

Transition 
Teachers have been working hard making transition 
videos ready for their new classes. You will be 
receiving a link to your child’s new class video. Please 
note that this is for your own use only and should not 
be shared on any other platform, including social 
media. 
 

 
On Monday and Tuesday next week, school will be 
open as normal for those currently attending. After 
school, teachers will be having a ‘Google Meet’ 
online transition session with groups of children.  You 
should have received your invite to this meeting 
today.  You will need to login to your child’s school 
Gmail address to access this. 
On Friday 17th July children will finish at their usual 
pick up time. We will not be closing at lunch time.  

Traffic congestion outside school due to building 
site works 
School Crossing Patrol believe the traffic situation 
outside school due to Keon Homes building 
contractors has become unacceptable. They have 
asked if parents could report their concerns too as 
this will have greater impact. 

Return of reading and library books 
Please ensure that you have returned all reading and 
library books by the end of term. 
Any uncollected pupil exercise books will now be 
returned in September.  

End of Year Reports 
Your child’s end of year report will be emailed to you 
next week. The information provided in the report is 
based upon your child’ achievements from 
September 19 March 20. If you have any questions 
about the content of the report please use the class 
email/ Google classroom to contact the class teacher. 
Please feel free to complete the pupil comment page 
at home with your child.  

And finally 
This week has seen our Y6 (Bubble 1) return to 
school. We have loved having them back and being 
able to say a proper “goodbye”. We wish them the 
very best in their future endeavours. 

 
May God be with you 

Miss Briers 
Acting Headteacher 
 

https://www.stjosephslichfield.org.uk/
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Highways/Parking-and-enforcement/On-Street-Parking/Problem-parking/No-traffic-regulation-orders/Parking-near-to-schools.aspx

